From: Marius Panzarella

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:23 AM

To: Rep. John Lincoln <Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>
Subject: Jason Brune/ NO, NO, NO

Representatives John Lincoln & Geran Tarr, Good Morning,
Please record and send to all Resource Committee members.

We are against the confirmation of Jason Brune for DEC Commissioner. It is outrageous to appoint the
former spokesperson for Pebble Mine to this position. It is a definite conflict of interest. No more foxes
guarding the hen house!!!
Sincerely,

Sylvia & Marius Panzarella



